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Informal Meeting of Four National
Engineering Organizations in Kingston
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& This self-defined group meets informaly a few times per
year to share information and to ensure cooperation

between the four national engineering organizations. The

most recent meeting took place at the EIC offices in Kingston,
Ontario on the 6th Nov. 2003.

From left to right: Claude Paul Boivin, CEO, The Association of
Consulting Engineers of Canada, John Plant, Executive Director,
Engineering Institute of Canada Marie Lemay, CEO, Canadian
Council of Professional Engineers and Phillop Cockshutt, Executive
Director, Canadian Academy of Engineering.

Claude Paul Boivin, CEO, ACEC and
John Plant Executive Director, EIC
close a cooperative agreement to share
the EIC Career Site.

2003 IEEE Canada Vehicular Technology Conference
Grant and Bursary

The IEEE Canada Student Activities Committee is very pleased to
announce the recipients of the 2003 IEEE Canada Vehicular Technol-
ogy Conference Grant and Bursary as follows:

e The travel bursary was awarded to Hamidreza Saligheh Rad, of
Queens University, to attend the IEEE Semi-Annual Vehicular
Technology Conference, VTC’04, May 2004.

e The research grant of $1500 was awarded to the RF and Microwave
Electronics Research Group, Queens University, to support research
on the Binary Phase Shift Keying (BPSK) Demodulator.

In supplement to the monetary award, the recipients will receive a letter
of congratulations from IEEE Canada.

On behalf of the IEEE Canada Student Activities Committee, I thank all
the Canadian IEEE Student Branch leaders and counsellors for promot-
ing these awards in their schools.

Jorge Aguirre
SAC Awards Chair, IEEE Canada (Region 7)
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